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13, Norham Gardens,
Oxford.

Sept. 22nd. 10.
Letter (Typewritten)

Dear Archise, ,

A man called Gillies of P.E.I. enters the medical school
this year; he is the soh of an old fellow student of mine at
MeGill, and he has been here for three years as a Rhodes scholar..
He is very well up in his physiology, and probably will be in the
gsame clagses with you. Look after him a bit. Keep an eye also
on Harry Wright in whom I am greatly interested.

I send you a new edition, out last Christmas, of Cuuningham’s
big textbook of anatomy, which may be useful: 1t goes through
Weslay the forwarder.

I hope you will have a good winter.

Sincersly yours,
Wm. QOsler.



